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Subject: RE: Extension
From: victoria@vkhall-law.com
Date: Thu, Dec 13, 2007 8:48 am

To: Scott Jerger <scott@fieldjerger.com>

Scott, 
  
My client agrees to give you until Jan. 11 to file the Answer.  We do not consent to any extension to file a motion. 
  
My client has waited nearly 2 years to resolve this dispute. It's time to move forward. 
  
The settlement conference is Feb. 13. We believe that, in order to facilitate settlement talks, we need an Answer to the 
Second Amended Complaint, and are willing to give you a week's extension to file an Answer. Any further extension will 
interfere with the preparation that we both need to do prior to the settlement conference. By Jan. 11, you will have had 
the Second Amended Complaint for 12 weeks, which is adequate time to develop an Answer. 
  
Victoria 
 
 

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Extension 
From: "Scott Jerger" <scott@fieldjerger.com> 
Date: Tue, December 11, 2007 5:01 pm 
To: <victoria@vkhall-law.com> 
 
Victoria: 
  
I will be filing a motion to extend my time to respond to your complaint from January 4, 2008 until 
January 30, 2008.  I assume you oppose.  Let me know if my assumption is incorrect. 
Scott 
  
Scott Jerger 
Field Jerger LLP 
610 SW Alder, Suite 910 
Portland, Oregon 97205 
503.542.2015 (phone) 
503.225.0276 (fax) 
503.516.7127 (mobile) 
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